
From: Mike Wallace  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2020 11:31 AM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Cc: Kayabaga, Arielle <akayabaga@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] LDI would like to Delegate to Item 2.3 in the Consent Agenda at the March 9th 
meeting 
 
Hello Committee Clerk 
 
I would like an opportunity to speak at the Corporate Services on March 9th to item 2.3 of the Consent 
agenda. “Development Charges Housekeeping Matters Related to Bill 108” 
 
I understand the item is listed in the Consent portion of the agenda. Consent items do not normally 
entertain delegations from the public. This report deals with an issue that is a significant change from 
the current practise for payment of Development Charges. 
 
As the organization representing the majority of developers affected by this change we would like to 
comment on the report. 
 
Please let me know if I will be granted the opportunity to speak to the item. 
 
Thanks Mike 
 

Mike Wallace, Executive Director 
London Development Institute 
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